
Newsletter – August 2025

BACK TO SCHOOL – COLLEGE DAYS

Dear Friends and Neighbors, 

Barbara and I are proud to share the news, our twins are starting their first day of college this
week. Jenna is at Northern Arizona University and Matt is attending UNLV.  Thank you family and
friends for your support through the years.  I wish all of you a safe and successful school year. 

Jim 

Wonder Women of Metro
I had the recent pleasure of hosting a table at
the Wonder Women of Metro Luncheon for the
wonder women in my life. I was joined by
Mayor Michelle Romero, Councilwoman
Monica Larson, City Manager Stehanie Garcia-
Vause and her executive team, with a few
other special guests.



Heritage Senior Center 
Summer Luau

Henderson knows how to throw a party.The
Summer Luau celebration at the Heritage
Senior center was amazing. We enjoyed
good food with good friends. Thank you to
Mayor Michelle Romero and Councilwoman
Monica Larson for joining me. 

Henderson Chamber of Commerce: State
of the Chamber Address

It is always a great time at Henderson
Chamber of Commerce events. I want to
congratulate all of the newly sworn-in board
members. Thank you for your service to our
community. 

Vegas Chamber Luncheon

I attended the impactful Vegas Chamber
Luncheon which featured our very own Mayor
Romero. She joined North Las Vegas Mayor
Pamela Goynes-Brown and Las Vegas Mayor
Shelley Berkley to discuss the changes and
advancements happening throughout
Southern Nevada. The future of our cities is
very bright! 



Purple Heart Day Ceremony on Water Street

Grand Opening of RTC Production Facility

As a board member on the RTC Commission, I was invited to celebrate the grand opening
of the new double-decker bus production facility. I was joined by MJ Maynard, chairwoman
of the RTC, U.S. Senator Cortez-Masto, Congresswoman Titus, and fellow board members

at the only production facility of this kind in North America. 

I had the honor to address our Purple Heart recipients and other members of our
community at this year’s Purple Heart Day Ceremony on August 7. Awardees of the

Purple Heart are service members who have greatly sacrificed themselves or paid the
ultimate price for our country. The gift of freedom is never free, and it is a privilege to be

in a city that honors our veterans. 



2nd Annual Community Day of Service

Hispanic Heritage Short Films 

Presented in partnership with the Mexico Consulado in Las Vegas, there will
be a great evening of short films at the Water Street Plaza celebrating

Hispanic Heritage Month. This free event will be a memorable experience.
Friday, September 19, at 7 p.m.

Ward 1 Upcoming Events



20th Annual Bower Golf Tournament 

Police Team Sporting Clay Competition

The Police Team and Solo Shotgun Rally will be hosting their Sporting Clay
Competition on Saturday, October 18. The registration fee covers the range and
clays, a coffee/donut breakfast, lunch and golf cart. Secure your spot with the

QR code above. 
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Toy Story Live in Concert

The Henderson Symphony Orchestra is bringing the magic of Disney and Pixar’s Toy
Story to the Water Street Plaza on Friday, September 26 at 7 p.m. Bring the whole

family and arrive early to grab the best seat in the house on the lawn. 

Contact Information: 
Email: jim@jimseebock.com

Phone: (702) 810 - 1635

Upcoming Morning Meet-Up 

Morning Meet-Ups are officially back on the
calendar. Join me and Mayor Michelle
Romero on September 17, at 10:00 a.m. at
the Black Mountain Recreation Center
located at 599 Greenway Road.  See you
there!


